
Dear Committee Members 
  
How can anyone with any modicum of humanity let the export of animals to countries like Indonesia 
continue, without vigorously oversighting their welfare.   As an ex public servant, I am very aware that 
Governments are quick to employ Task Forces to investigate issues at the drop of a hat.  But they 
continue to ignore the plight of innocent animals.  It is quite obvious that the Livestock Association is 
either incapable or could care less about the suffering endured - perhaps we should put them through 
the processes to which they subject these animals.  The practice of exporting live animals has gone 
on for decades and needs to be stopped.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Vilia Marcelline 
 


